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Pilgrimage as a lesson in history
November 10, 2019 deputy dean of the faculty of Hydraulic Engineering A.I.Azimov, along with active
students of the faculty, visited the Zangi-ota memorial complex. One of the Muslim saints Sheikh Ai-Khoja,
who lived in the 13th century, and his wife Ambar Bibi were buried in this place. The Zangi-ota memorial
complex is one of the most visited holy places in Tashkent. Students got acquainted with the architectural
monuments of Muslim culture.

Information of the deputy dean for work with youth of the faculty “Hydrotechnical Construction” A.I.
Azimova.
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